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Dear families,  
 
Mrs Bennett has kindly given me the opportunity to write this week’s newsletter, so welcome to a Mrs 
Pitcher edition! It has been a wonderfully busy week at Flegg, starting with the year 11 pupils celebrating 
their last day. We had smiles, laughter, lots of tears and were all treated to a once in a lifetime performance 
of Mr Bending’s rap music! We could not be prouder of how hard our pupils have worked and it was a 
delight to share this celebration with them – we are now eagerly looking forward to their prom evening. We 
also had the start of our assessment window for years 7-10 and they have risen to the occasion and are 
approaching these mock exams in a mature and sensible manner.  
 
We had further athletics success this week with our year 7-10 athletes representing the school at the 
Wellesley, some incredible individual results were achieved with Flegg leading the way as one of the best 
running schools in the area. Congratulations to all involved and a huge thank you to the PE department for 
their continued determination to allow Flegg pupils every opportunity to develop and succeed in their 
sporting ambitions. Our Dance and Drama departments have also been busy preparing pupils for their 
external exams and performances this week, well done to all pupils and staff involved in putting together 
such spectacular events. 
 
As you are aware we are making lots of changes at Flegg based on our pupil voice and parent forums. I’m 
delighted to share three more new items with you today of how Flegg is changing... 
 

1. Uniform change – from Monday, socks must be plain black, navy, grey or white. No patterns, but a 
small sport logo is permitted.  

2. Uniform change – Earrings. From Monday, pupils will be permitted to wear 1 stud per ear. This is the 
only piece of jewellery that will be permitted, and they must be removed for all PE lessons or any 
other lessons where directed due to safety implications.  

3. Toilet access – pupils are encouraged to use the facilities at break, lunch and between lesson 
changeover if urgent. Due to vast amounts of research that outlines the quantity of learning lost if 
pupils miss the start and ends of lessons, we shall be closing the toilets in the first 15 minutes and 
final 15 minutes of every lesson. Pupils will only have to wait a maximum of 15 minutes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Pitcher 
 
Vice Principal. 

 

Friday 21st June 2024 

We celebrated the national Thank a Teacher day on Wednesday 
by asking pupils to write a thank you card any member of staff 
who has helped or supported them in their time at Flegg. Pupils 
went above and beyond with their kind words and our staff are 
hugely grateful for this.  
 
Finally, tomorrow is our Summer Fayre and we hope to see as 
many of you there as possible. Our pupils and staff put an 
enormous amount of time into ensuring the event is a success. 
Hopefully we will be able to purchase the defibrillator for our 
wider community soon! 
 

 



  
 

Monday was an emotional day for us at Flegg as we said goodbye to our year 11 students.   Miss Scott-
Greenard and Mr Bending arranged an amazing event where the year 11’s were able to watch clips of events 
over the years, share their favourite Flegg memories, take photos, say goodbye to staff and sign shirts all 
under the glitter ball. Mr Bending also entertained them with a great Fresh Prince inspired rap! 
 

 
 
Staff and students voted for the ‘most likely’ and the results were…………………….. 
 
Most likely to paint a masterpiece - William Xue 
Most likely to burst into song and dance - Erin Baker 
Most likely to become a sports star - Leila Crick 
Most likely to be the cheekiest person - Liam Aikman 
Most likely to be a millionaire - Ali Smith 
Most likely to win the Nobel Peace Prize - Grace Prescott 
Most likely to be a gangster/rapper - Harry Cavanagh 
Most likely to win the lottery - Mai Monro 
Most likely to be the kindest person - Arron Stock 
Most likely to become an entrepreneur - Alfie Skoyles 
Most likely not to become a chef - Daniel Hewitt 
Most likely to become a prime minister - Ruby Alexander 
 

Farewell Year 11 

   



       
 

 
 

   
 



  
 

We are looking forward to opening our doors to the community for our huge Summer Fayre this Saturday 
from 10am-4pm.  The sports hall, school hall and outside areas will be full of stalls selling a wide variety of 
crafts and gifts.  There will be a host of fundraising games run by our students and volunteers including our 
huge raffle with some great prizes including Apple AirPods, a BBQ and smoker, vouchers for local attractions 
and lots of gift hampers. Entry is completely free and there are free activities running throughout the day 
including table tennis and the opportunity to make a phone charm strap. Thank you in advance for your 
support.  Mrs Spooner and the Event Team.  
 

      

 
The Event Team fundraising events help to purchase items for the school, with the latest purchase being 21 
History books for the new History Library. 
 
 

 
 
 

Summer Fayre 



  
 

                                                                      
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Cricket report - Mrs Utting 

The U15 girls Cricket team travelled to Redmayne Field, Norwich on Tuesday to compete in the Norfolk 

County Chance to shine Cricket finals day. 10 state schools and 5 public schools from around Norfolk 

attended the day. Flegg pupils performed brilliantly all day winning 3 games and only losing by 1 run against 

the eventual league winners. The girls all played important parts with some great catches, bowling and 

fantastic batting, and should be very proud.  

 

Student Achievements 

Congratulations to Isabelle Bensley who 

has got into the Norfolk County football 

team. 
 

Congratulations to Maizie Boylan who recently 

represented Norfolk in the Anglian schools at the UEA.  

Maizie won gold in 100m, gold in 200m and gold in 

mixed relay, next stop Eastern Championships then 

English Schools Nationals! 

Sporting round up 



Wellesley Athletics - Mrs Cropley 

Over 100 students from year 7-10 took part in the much-loved athletics competition at Wellesley on 

Wednesday. All the students did amazingly well with some personal bests and records broken.  The arrival of 

donuts and cookies from Mrs Bennett and Mrs Spooner gave them an extra boost!  Well done everyone 

involved.  

A big thank you to Great Yarmouth Athletics club and Mr Andrews from Charter for organising the day.  
 
There were some very impressive individual and team relay performances on the track by students in all 
years. Well done to all our performers, they worked incredibly hard and when not performing they were 
cheering on their teammates and were a credit to the academy.  
 
A big thank you also to all the parental and family support. It was great to see so many enjoying the sunshine 
and cheering on the team. 
 
Team results -  
Year 7 finished on 138.5 points in 4th poisiton, winning school - Venture 
Year 8 finished on 131 points in 5th position, winning school - Charter 
Year 9 finished on 171 points in 2nd position, winning school Venture 
Year 10 finished on 154 points in 4th position, winning school - Lynn Grove 
 
Overall Flegg finished 4th. 
Well done to Charter who were overall winners. 
 

 
 

         



     

 
  
 
 

This Thursday, the Year 10 Drama students performed their Component 1 Devising performances, 
showcasing the incredible creativity, dedication, and hard work they have put into their projects over the 
past few months. The level of professionalism was truly impressive, with most groups delivering thoughtful, 
engaging, and well-rehearsed pieces that captivated the audience. 

Parents, teachers, and fellow students were treated to a diverse range of performances. Highlights included 
a horror play about Sarah, a young art enthusiast who buys a mysterious painting despite warnings; a 
melodrama exploring the glamorous and tumultuous lives of Kim, Rob and Kyle, delving into trust issues, 
gold diggers, and hidden tensions with a comical glimpse into celebrity dynamics. Additionally, there were 
two Brechtian performances: one exploring the dangers of the digital age through interconnected stories, 
and another addressing domestic abuse and the need to take a stand for change. 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 10 Drama students for their achievements and look forward to seeing 
how they continue to develop their skills in future projects. Congratulations to all involved for making this 
performance a memorable and inspiring event!  

A huge thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Moore, Mrs. Hipperson, Miss Trevor and Corbin Parmenter for all your 
support in the tech, dress, and final performances. 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Drama Performance 



 

  
 

On Thursday 6th of June, my Dad and I went to the Royal Albert Hall in London to remember the D-day 

landings 80th anniversary. During the concert they had readings of letters and diary entries so that we could 

learn first hand what it would've been like. There were so many untold stories that got shared with people. 

At the concert there were two D-day veterans in the box next to us. We had an opportunity to meet them, it 

was an absolute honour and I have felt very grateful to be able to meet such amazing people. 

  

 

  
 

Year 8 are currently working on the topic of Paris. One of their tasks was to reuse previous learning into 
the design and writing of a postcard from Paris. Some works are still in process but here are some 
examples from 8X1. 
 

     
 

    
 
 
 

Students Work 

D-Day Celebrations by Chloe Green 



 
 

Attendance Corner  
 

Last week's 100% attendance winners are: 

 
Sophie Herring-Jones 7FLU 
Alisha-Mai Brown 8JCA 
Alfie Hall 9RPO 
Jacob Lawes 10CBE 
 
 

 
PSHE 
 

This term, students will be covering the following topics: 
 
Yr7 - Equality then Personal Health  
Yr8 - Law & Order then Crime and influence 
Yr9 - Media Literacy then Political Power 
Yr10 - Next Steps then Money Matters 
 

Dates for your diary 
Saturday 22nd June: Summer Fayre 10am-4pm 
Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition Days 
Tuesday 2nd July: Year 6 Transition evening for families  
Thursday 4th July: Year 11 Prom 
Monday 8th – Friday 12th July: Enrichment Week 
Wednesday 10th July: Parent Forum 4.30pm-5.30pm (contact principalsoffice@fleggoa.co.uk to book) 
Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September: Summer Holidays 
 
 

Attachments 

National Online Safety  

Community Events 
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To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

 

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


     

         

    

              

                 

 

 

Community Events 


